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I am in favor of hunting with dogs. Our population of deer and elk have significantly 

dwindled since the abolishment of hunting with dogs, yet there are many, many 

cougars sighted closer and closer to cities and towns (not just rural communities 

either) hunting pets and hunting and nesting on farms and ranches taking farm 

animals and pets due to their increased numbers and lack of natural food sources.   


